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Emerald Class Newsletter: 

This week:      

Amongst the Christmas performance practise, the children have enjoyed 

redrafting online pictures, finishing their painting as well as applying 

Proper Nouns to their writing. The children have been planning their 

stories and we are now desperate to get going with them. Once our 

vocabularly banks are written we can get started… wish us luck. I’m 

certain they will be fantastic.  

We have also continued with our scrap books of our own lives. The 

children have enjoyed sharing their likes and dislikes as well as telling 

me about their families.  

In Maths, we have started our addition and the children have been 

recalling their numberbonds to 10. We shall be building on this skill and 

looking into number bonds to 20 in the future. At the moment, we are 

placing a huge emphasis on mental methods in the hopes to teach 

children their numberbonds and times tables more rigourously. Each 

morning, the children shall be carrying out a quick mental maths game. 

The children were very enthusiastic to practise this. It would be lovely if 

you could play games or ask questions to challenge them on their 

number bonds to ten and their 2s, 5s, and 10 times table.    

 

Next Week: 

As the Christmas fair is fast approaching, the children will become little elves, 

creating Christmas craft. We are hoping to make a little range of christmas 

decorations which each child shall be making personally. These decorations will be 

on sale at the Christmas fair. If you are hoping to buy all of your child’s Christmas 

craft, we shall also be selling the Christmas decorations as a package, where you will 

be able to buy all of your child’s decorations for a set ‘package deal’ price. We will 

confirm prices next week before the Christmas fair on Friday. 


